Telecommunications Industry Association
1310 North Courthouse Road, Suite 890
Arlington, VA 22201 | www.tiaonline.org

January 20, 2021

Mr. David Law
IEEE 802.3 Working Group Chair
dlaw@hpe.com

Dear Mr. Law,

The Telecommunications Industry Association is providing the document TIA-568.5_draft_1.6b
which has been watermarked for coordination purposes between TIA and the IEEE. Please
place the document into a secure password protected location so that only members of the
IEEE engineering committees needing access to the document may view it. All IEEE committee
participants should be aware that this is a draft document and is subject to change and subject
to the copyright of TIA. It shall not be reproduced or disseminated to others. Copies for
commercial purposes may be obtained by contacting TIA at 703-907-7713. TIA may request
removal of the document and its destruction at any time, and IEEE may also remove and
destroy the draft provided at any time with or without notice.

Sincerely,

Andrew Kurtzman
VP & General Counsel
Telecommunications Industry Association (TIA)






